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Dear colleagues, students, family and friends,





Should you wish to celebrate my appointment with a present, I would be very grateful. However, in lieu of giving a gift to me, I would ask you give your gift to the Foundation for Refugee Students (UAF).





The UAF provides financial and mental support to refugees and asylum seekers who plan to study in the Netherlands.





For detailed information see: � HYPERLINK "http://www.uaf.nl/" ��http://www.uaf.nl/� 





There will be a donations-box available at the Reception after my Inaugural Lecture.





Jeroen Jansz











